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At the request of Richard 

M. Nixon, the former Presi-
i ident, a three-judge Federal 

panel in Washington yester-
ici4Y ordered that a 'hand-

'? ;ma flag fashioned from 
tatters by a prisoner of war 
Who spent six years in cap-
tivity in Vietnam be returned 
to the Philadelphia-born vet-
eran so that he might carry 
it in a July 4 parade. The 
flag, presented to Mr. Nixon 
while he was President, was 
in the collection of docu-
ments and memorabilia im-
pounded by the Government 
for• inspection to discern•
whether there was any 
Watergate-related material in 
it. Lieut. Col. John Dramesi, 
who made the flag, will have 
to return it to the archives 
by Sept. 15. 
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